
Youth Group 2020 
 

Hello St. James Youth, 
 
You are invited to join St. James Youth Group if you are in 6th grade through high school senior. 
 
Our Youth Group meetings will: 

• take place after Sunday Mass  

• be on Zoom initially with the start of the new school year due to the pandemic 

• provide an opportunity to gather and get to know other St. James young people 

• provide fun while playing games on zoom 

• include faith-based conversations and learning 

• seek your ideas for service projects that align with social justice 
 
 
Hello St. James Parents, 
 
Please contact Chris by text or phone at 816-931-9913, or by email at chdewbe@stjkc.org if 
your teen or tween would like to join the St. James Youth Group. There are several forms for 
parents to complete for your child to join the Youth Group. If your teen is participating in the 
Confirmation prep, you have already completed the forms. 
 
Please contact me on or before September 30th. I look forward to hearing from you soon! 
 
Thanks, 
 
Chris Dewberry 
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